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Clint Hanshu <hanshu@pldi.net>
Saturday, March 13, 2010 11:25 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

Concerning proposed rule making (RIN 3038-AC61 .) I object to the rule because it will eliminate traders with
smaller account balances and allow the BIG players to manipulate the currency markets in the-USA. I for one
think it is discriminatory-towards us small investors. The system is working fine as it is, don’t mess it up. Thanks,
Clint Hanshu, 580-938-2413


